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No population on the globe is untouched by policy in some way, and myriad anthropologists are already engaged in relevant policy studies and action.  Yet the AAA Committee on Public Policy can help us to do so more purposefully and with greater coordination.  If asked to serve on the COPP, I would work to build appreciation of anthropology’s value to the policy world, through strategically targeted committee interactions and dialogue with policy workers including those who interpret and implement policy as well as create it.  I would encourage the committee to create systematic communication channels with Association sections and interest groups to facilitate cooperation, coordination and collaboration in their policy work.  This could result in a de facto network of AAA policy contacts to activate when information or action is necessary. The committee can catalyze the creation of products and tools such as fact sheets or policy briefs helpful to anthropologists in their policy work as well as promote career development through encouragement of workshops, field schools, and internships.  If elected I would work energetically to support a pro-active COPP in helping anthropology achieve a more effective and productive engagement with the policy world in both research and practice.

